
 
 

 

 

 
 

Notice of “CANCELLED MEETING” 
 

 

 
September 25, 2025 
 
 
 
Zoning Board of Appeals, County Board, and General Public 
 
 
 
Re:  September 25, 2025 meeting  
 
 
The ZBA meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 25, 2025 has been 
cancelled due to no quorum. The next meeting of the ZBA will be October 23, 
2025 at 7 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 


